
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Angel Fest 

Thank you to everyone who came into school this week and helped make angels to be displayed at St 

Margaret’s Chapel on Saturday 19
th

 December. The angels looked fantastic in school and I’m sure they 

will look amazing when they are all together in the chapel. Thank you to Mrs Sligo for coming up with 

the ideas that made each year group’s angels look so different. 

 

School Gateway 

Thank you to those who have already downloaded the app for School Gateway. The 

more of you that are able to download it, the more money we will save when we 

have to send texts out. More information will be coming out after Christmas about using either the app 

or the website to pay for things. 

 

If you have not yet given Mrs Stanton your email address, please can I urge you to do that as School 

Gateway will become the single way that school will be communicating with you. If you need further 

help or clarification with this please speak with Mrs Stanton or Mrs Douds, our School Business 

Manager. It is also important that if you change your mobile phone number, that you let Mrs Stanton 

know as soon as possible in case we need to contact you urgently. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

A reminder that our final day of term will be Christmas Jumper day. We had an amazing variety of jumpers on 

Wednesday that looked very festive whilst we were eating our Christmas lunch. If children (and staff) would also 

like to wear a Christmas jumper for the last day of term then please do.  If you feel that you would like to donate 

to the Text Santa charity please do that from home by following the website www.itv.com/TextSanta   

Please don’t bring money into school to donate.  

 

DVD House Afternoon 

Well done to Bamburgh house who won the DVD afternoon. KS1 were entertained with The Muppet’s 

Christmas Carol, whilst KS2 were entertained with Elf.  

 

 

 

As we fast approach the holidays, may I on behalf of all the staff, thank you for your support this term 

and wish you a Merry Christmas, a festive break and a Happy New Year. 

 

School is closed on Monday January 4
th

 to children as it is a Teacher Training Day. School re-opens to 

children for the start of the Spring Term on Tuesday 5
th

 January 2016. 
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